Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 274 Robby Genest

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 18:18

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| am not against progress for Dublin Port or for Ireland but | am a surfer and more importantly a sea swimmer that
uses the waters of Dublin Bay and the surrounding area on a weekly basis. | get the water in my mouth, and during
our open sea swimming races if its choppy | swallow the sea water. So far so good. | have never had a problem.
Dumping that dredged waste worries me. Please make sure you are not ruining a perfectly good resource while

trying to expand.
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